
Important Dates 
P&C Meeting - 7th August, Country Club, 7pm
School Photo Day - Tuesday, 8th August
Keeping Cats Safe at home - Tuesday, 8th August
Lachlan Athletics Carnival - Friday, 11th August 
Wild Art with Weddin Landcare - Thursday, 17th August
Grenfell MPS Visit - Thursday, 24th August
Book Week Dress and parade - Friday, 25th August
School Assembly - Friday, 25th August
Bland Sports - Friday, 8th September 
Healthy Harold Visit - Monday, 18th September 
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Term 3 Week 3

On Thursday, we undertook a Professional
Learning session, led by Mr Pudya in his capacity
as APC&I. The training centered around number
talks and the cultivation of number fact fluency.
We eagerly anticipate honing our abilities through
our upcoming weekly meetings.
School photos are scheduled for the upcoming
Tuesday, August 8th. Please find an attached
information flyer containing updated details and
a form with information about sibling photos.
Sibling photos can be pre-ordered or brought in
on the day. On the day of the photos, students
are required to wear their green school shirt and
green jumper. If you require either of these
clothing items on the day, kindly get in touch with
the school for assistance.
Last Wednesday brought a delightful surprise as
local police officers, Sergeant Renae and
Constable Cameron, paid us an unexpected visit.
They took the time to introduce themselves to
everyone and openly address any inquiries. The
students posed some excellent questions, such
as their favorite gadgets, the significance of the
stripes on their shirts, and the duration of police
training.
Sergeant Renae and Constable Cameron adeptly
responded to all the students' insightful queries,
emphasizing the significance of reaching out to
the police in times of trouble or need. Their
presence and guidance left a positive impact,
reminding us all of the valuable role our local
police play in our community.
Thank you to everyone who let us know last week
about student absences or early pick ups. We
appreciate you supporting our school policies
and procedures. As a school community we are
working to reach our goal; “All students attending
school 90% of the time”. 90% of the time equates
to students attending school 90 days out of
every 100.

School Captain's Report
Today Eddie, Sam, Jessie and Nic went to
Forbes for soccer because they made the
team in the trials with Miss Bradley. Now
the four Caragabal students are off with
Miss Bradley and are going to play in a 

 soccer knockout day with the rest of the
Forbes Small Schools Team.  

 Our art entries for the Grenfell Show
 are almost finished.
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